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Statement on Senate Committee Approval of  
FERC Nominee Bernard McNamee  

 
(Washington, D.C.) – The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) today released the following 
statement regarding the news that the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee has voted to 
approve Bernard McNamee as a Commissioner on the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission.   

Dena E. Wiggins, president and CEO of NGSA said: 

“We applaud the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee for its vote to approve 
Bernard McNamee as a FERC commissioner.  We are pleased that FERC is one step closer to 
having a full complement.  As an independent regulatory agency, it’s important for FERC’s work 
to continue and that works best with a Commissioner in every seat.  We are especially 
appreciative of Mr. McNamee’s strong support for competitive markets and believe that he will 
work with his colleagues to ensure timely and thorough reviews of proposed pipeline projects. 
We look forward to the full Senate’s final approval and the opportunity to work with Mr. 
McNamee.” 
 

 
 

#### 
 
The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply natural gas. For 
more information, please visit www.ngsa.org and www.naturalgas.org. 
 
 

 
Markets Matter:  Representing America’s Major Producers and Suppliers of Natural Gas Since 1965 

mailto:Daphne.Magnuson@ngsa.org
mailto:Hinson.Peters@ngsa.org
http://www.ngsa.org/
http://www.naturalgas.org/

